
 
 

 

 

Horizon Utilities Corporation 

55 John Street North, Hamilton, ON – Tel: 1-866-458-1236 

www.horizonutilites.com Mail to: PO Box 2249 STN LCD 1, Hamilton, ON  L8N 3E4 

November 6th, 2015 
 
 
BY RESS AND COURIER 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary     
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re: Horizon Utilities Corporation – EB-2015-0075 – Annual Filing for Electricity Distribution 

Rates – Responses to Technical Conference Undertakings 

 
On October 23rd, 2015, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) held a Technical Conference for Horizon 
Utilities Corporation’s (“Horizon Utilities’”) Annual Filing for Electricity Distribution Rates effective 
January 1st, 2016.  In the Technical Conference, Horizon Utilities agreed to provide responses to 
undertakings JTC1 through JTC27. 
 
Attached herewith, Horizon Utilities provides its complete responses to those undertakings.  Please note 
that Horizon Utilities has not responded to the following undertakings – 5a), b); 6, 7, 8, 18, 21, 22, 24.  
These undertakings are no longer relevant in light of Horizon Utilities’ withdrawal of its request in this 
Annual Filing for a deferral account related to the costs of monthly billing. 
 
Two paper copies of the undertakings will be sent to the Board via courier.  Please do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed by Indy J. Butany-DeSouza 
 
 
Indy J. Butany-DeSouza, MBA 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 


